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Exactech has issued a recall of polyethylene plastic inserts used in knee and ankle replacements because 
the plastic could wear prematurely, leading to implant failure requiring revision surgery.  

The recalled inserts fit between the metal components in the knee and ankle replacements to cushion 
the joints. Exactech issued the recall because the insert packaging did not adequately protect the inserts 
from oxygen exposure, and overtime, oxygen exposure can cause the inserts to degrade.  

The recall affects the following knee and ankle replacement systems:
» Opetrak
» Opetrak Logic
» Truliant
» Vantage

APPROXIMATELY 147,732 DEVICES HAVE BEEN IMPLANTED IN PATIENTS SINCE 2004.  
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Premature babies who were fed Similac or Enfamil formulas in the neonatal intensive care units (NICU) 
are at an increased risk for developing necrotizing enterocolitis (NEC), a life-threatening gastrointestinal 
disorder.  A recent scientific study revealed a link between these manufacturers’ cow-milk baby formulas 
and NEC. NEC can cause inflammation of the intestinal lining, which can lead to infections and possibly 
death. The manufacturers of these formulas have failed to disclose the risks of NEC to medical providers 
and parents, and as a result, lawsuits against the manufacturers are mounting.  If you or someone 
you know has been affected by these formulas, contact one of our attorneys today. You’re entitled to 
compensation and we’re here to fight for you to get what you deserve. 
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